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KAY KLIPS 

 

The Erie High School KAY club had a very busy month.  The KAY 
officers attended the Erie City Council Meeting asking the city 
council to leave the swimming pool filled and to wave the rental fee 
of the pool since we have two members volunteer to do the life-
guarding.  They received approval and will sponsor an all school 
Back to School swim party.  

 

The next picture is the KAY officers who did a bake sale to finish 
raising funds for a member to go to KAY camp. 

 

Third picture is of the KAY club sponsoring free train rides during 
our Erie Reunion Week kiddie game night in July. 

Osawatomie KAY Club was in the John Brown Jamboree Parade this year for the first time. 


